Mark Wilson

Our state has a huge construction, farming, ranching and growing industries that MUST have heavy
duty vehicles. Diesel and heavy equipment vehicles cannot be replaced by electric vehicles at this
time. Nor does any state have the infrastructure to jump head over heels into this venture yet.

Not being able to sell these in New Mexico will cost millions in lost revenue for the state. Lost
sales, service and parts revenue. Fewer jobs for those needed to maintenance them and the suppliers

who support the service centers foe ICE heavy equipment.

This does not benefit our state in any way!! It is disrespectful to our freedoms and way of life as
well.

This is a horrible proposal and should be put off indefinitely until more viable options are available.



